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MEMO 
To:  PTSOs Leaders   

From:  Alpine Canada Alpin 

Date:   November 5th, 2024 

Subject:  Medical Form – FIS Masters 

 

Dear PTSOs Leaders, 

Pursuant to Section 221.1 of the FIS ICR, all FIS athletes, FIS Masters included, must undergo an evaluation of their 
medical health: 

221.1 National Ski Associations are responsible for the fitness of their competitors to race. All competitors, 
male and female are required to undergo a thorough evaluation of their medical health. This evaluation is 
to be conducted within the competitor's own nation. 

It has come to ACA’s attention that this has not been taking place consistently across the country for FIS Masters 
racers.  

Effective for the 2024/2025 season, we are kindly asking that PTSOs require FIS Masters to submit a medical 
form in order to register for the season.  

We understand registrations for the 2024/2025 season are already largely underway, and the timing of this 
information is not optimal and affects a number of stakeholders within our community.  We are doing our very 
best to provide information on new processes and requirements in as timely a manner as possible to ensure 
participants are getting the proper information. Our goal is to ensure that we are aligned with the requirements 
established by FIS in all aspects of the sport.  

We thank you for your patience while we work in aligning all our processes with FIS requirements. 

Please email insurance@alpinecanada.org if you have any questions or concerns. 

Kind regards, 

ACA’s Insurance Team 

 

https://assets.fis-ski.com/f/252177/x/906406e415/icr_05-07-2024.pdf
mailto:insurance@alpinecanada.org

